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Biyani Institute of Skill Development

Notice No.: 095 Date: 10" May, 2019

NOTICE

This is hereby informed to all the B.Voc., Fashion Designing & Mass
Communication students, that there will be preparation leave for final
examination from 11" May, 2019 onwards till examination.

College will reopen on July onwards.
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Dr. Neeta Maheshwari
(Principal)
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